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November, 2021,
Dear Sirs,

Local Plan (2021).

I'd like the plan to be reviewed, please. There seems to be a failure (1)
to establish sufficient infrastructure and a failure (2) to link jobs and
houses.

(1)

There seems to be an ambition to build houses only. There’s no sign of
infrastructure or services. And so existing routes, businesses and
services will be overwhelmed.

Forty years ago two miles of houses were put up in Appleton from the
top of Bridge Lane out towards Stretton. The only complimentary extras
were two post boxes ( one of which was brick-built and didn’t look at all
like a post box) and an hourly bus that stopped at 6 pm so that you
could go to work but not get back!

As a result Stockton Heath village has become a bottleneck and the
Causeway is a no-go area except in the dead of night.

To put up more housing in Appletom without infrastructure will further
clog our roads and devalue the business centre of Stockton Heath.

(2)

As you look from the heights of Appleton across the town you see the
mushrooming of warehousing along the M62. Why are we creating jobs
in North Warrington and aiming to build homes in south Warrington?
Should we not be considering our carbon footprint and aiming to return
to the days when you lived above the shop, sort of thing, to cut out
rush hour emissions as much as possible? Why are we not building
houses in the north of the town?

Let’s be a national leader in minimising travel to work!
Yours faithfully,

Eleanor Kunar (Mrs.).





